
Historic Milwaukie Neighborhood  
Minutes of the January 10, 2005 Meeting 

 
 

��Ray Brian provided the treasurers report 
��Group discussion about getting more neighbors involved in the 

meetings 
o Notify residents about the meetings, purpose of the 

meetings, issues confronting residents 
o Mary Row to check with Jason to see if City Community 

Services could assist with flyers ( response from Jason that 
they could prepare the flyers, neighborhood would need to 
pay for postage if mailing flyers) 

��Update from Mary Row, City Liaison 
o City beginning its budget planning process 

��Update on the Transit Center Relocation 
��Discussion about the Town Center annexation 
��Reminder that there is a meeting at the PSB on Saturday, 

January 15, at 8:00am with the City Council/ interested  
residents.  Encouraged residents to attend and be heard, 
opportunity to bring up their concerns.  

��Oak Street Development on the agenda for the next Planning 
Commission meeting at City Hall at 6:30pm on January 11 

��Update from Officer Foreman, Milwaukie Police  
 
 
 
 
 

 


